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Committee action authorizing a reclassification of the Internal Affairs Investigator position from a
civilian position to a sworn Deputy Chief position and authorizing the Sheriff to hire the Deputy Chief
at a starting salary above pay grade 17 midpoint.

· The position was approved in the 2015 budget as a civilian position in pay grade 17, ranging from
$79,624 to $118,162.

· The position will be more effective and have authority to require cooperation from sworn officers if it is
classified in the rank of a sworn Deputy Chief with pay grade 17, ranging from $79,624 to $118,162.

· In order to maintain internal equity with other Deputy Chiefs and be externally competitive within the
market, the Sheriff requests authority to offer an annual starting salary of up to $110,000.
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